
BARFORD, SHERBOURNE AND WASPERTON JOINT PARISH COUNCIL
Minutes of the meeting of the Planning Committee held on Tuesday, 27 May 2003 at
Sherbourne Village Hall at 7.30pm.

Present: Cllr J V Murphy (Chairman)
Cllrs R Clay, Mrs A Gordon, G P Grima, Mrs M Hayward, R G Mulgrue, W Worrall,
J T Wright.

In attendance: Cllr R G Butler (WDC).

1. Apologies for absence
Apologies for absence were received from Cllrs DH Hunt, W Worrall.

2. Declarations of Personal and Prejudicial Interests
All Members declared a Personal Interest in Application No. W20030766 as the applicant
Cllr W Worrall was a Member of the Council.

3.   Planning Applications
The following planning applications were considered and decisions to be notified to
Warwick District Council as set out: below:

      W20030766 – 24 High Street, Barford – Erection of new garage and mower store.
      Resolved: No objections.

W20030681 – 32 Wellesbourne Road, Barford -  extensions and alterations and
construction of new double garage (amended application re W20030104).
Resolved – No objections. WDC also be informed that this application is considered an
improvement over W20030104.

W20030783LB – The Old Mill House, High Street, Barford – Reduction of floor level to
kitchen, utility and pantry; new French doors to rear extension.
Resolved: Object for the following reasons-
a) The proposal is considered to be detrimental to the character of this listed building
b) No reasons have been provided to justify the proposal.
c) No information has been provided on how the work would be undertaken - ie re-use of
original floor tiles etc.

If WDC is minded to approve the application WDC Conservation Officer should be is
consulted and a condition imposed requiring the re-use of existing historic materials -ie
floor tiles.


